
       

                     

 

NOTICE    

POSTPONEMENT OF DRAW OF LOTTERIES-CLASS I ADMISSIONS 2021-22 

 

The draw of lottery for selection of students for admission to 

Class I (2021-22) scheduled for 23/04/2021 is POSTPONED.The new 

date will be notified as soon as it is received from the KVS(HQ). 
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